
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 28, 2016 
 

Item 37, Report No. 27, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 28, 2016. 
 
 
 
37 CITY OF VAUGHAN PARTNERSHIP WITH MOON FESTIVAL EVENT 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor Yeung Racco, dated June 21, 2016: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 
Submitted by Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco. 
 
Whereas, the Moon Festival has been held in the City of Vaughan for a number of years; and 
 
Whereas, the Moon Festival Committee has partnered with a number of municipalities in Ontario 
to host an event; and  
 
Whereas, the Moon Festival Committee have formally requested that the City of Vaughan partner 
with them for a Moon Festival event in 2016; and 
 
Whereas, the Moon Festival is an important holiday celebration for the entire Asian community; 
and 
 
Whereas, the Asian community is Vaughan is a large community that continues to grow every 
year;  
 
It is therefore recommended that the City of Vaughan support the Moon Festival at Vaughan 
City Hall in 2016; and 
 
That the permit for the facility and the services-in-kind be provided at no charge for the event to a 
maximum of $2000.00; and 
 
That the Corporate Communications Department advertise the Moon Festival event via the City’s 
website and social networking sites, and other means as deemed necessary. 
 
Attachments 
 
1. Letter of Request from the Moon Festival Organizing Committee 
 

(A copy of the attachments referred to in the foregoing have been forwarded to each Member of Council 
and a copy thereof is also on file in the office of the City Clerk.) 
 
 


